CESAR CHAVEZ ACADEMY 1st Grade Mrs. Poyar

Dear 1st Grade Families,

Here is a list of supplies that will be helpful to get our school year started off right. The supplies will be shared among all students. If you are unable to purchase items on the list, supplies will still be available to your child. All donations are greatly appreciated!

Items Your Child WILL Need:
☐ Backpack with your child's name written on the
inside
☐ Water bottle with name labeled
☐ Charged District Device EVERYDAY
Items You Can Donate to Our Class:
☐ Ticonderoga Beginners (Laddie) Pencils
☐ White copy paper
☐ Pink erasers
☐ Box of tissues
☐ Glue sticks
☐ Crayola markers
☐ Crayola colored pencils
☐ Astrobrights printer paper- "Spectrum"
☐ Clorox Wipes/Roll of paper towels